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25 June, 2014

Notice Concerning T-Series Ethernet & Power Over Ethernet Ports

l. PURPOSE:

Currently the T series Ethernet ports do not support Power over Ethernet connections on POE switches.
Using a PoE connection may result in damaging the protection chip U6. PoE switches that also have non-
PoE ports are safe to use if using the non-PoE ports. Also, if your PoE switch is capable of disabling the
PoE function, then it should be safe for use as long as PoE is disabled.

Please contact Technical Support at sda_techsupport@teledyne.com if you have any questions.
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